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18 December 1997 

Dear Ms Millican, 

I refer to your request for information about leuprorelin (Lupron*) 

and apologise for the delay in replying.  Leuprorelin is widely available 

and we have no information concerning any restrictive action relating to 

this product. 

I would suggest that you contact the FDA (Center for Drug   __ 

Evaluation and Research, Room 15B-31 (HFD-730) FDA 5600 Fishers Lane, 

Rockville, MD 20857, Tel : 001-301-443.4227) or the manufacturer (Abbott 

Labs., 14th Street & Sheridan Road, North Chicago, IL 60064) for further 

information, or your own doctor or pharmacist. 

Please do not hesitate to contact us again should you have any 

further questions. 

Yours sincerely, 

Ms Charmian Common Technical 

Assistant Drug Safety Unit 

Division of Drug Management 
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